
MINUTES 
Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment 

Fayette County Health Center 
July 9, 2008 

 
The Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment (TAC) held a regular 
meeting on July 9 in the Front Conference Room at the Fayette County Health Center in 
Uniontown.  The meeting began at 10:05 a.m. 
 
Attendance: 
 
Members Present: 
 
 Ron Bowersox 
 **Paul Borchick – unable to attend due to flight being cancelled 
 
Others Present: 
 
 Mike McCaffrey, DEP, BMS 
 William Bookshar, DEP, BMS 
 Dennis Walker, DEP, BMS 
 Cathy Dunn, DEP, BMS 
 
Minutes of the April 9 meeting were distributed and reviewed by those present.  Due to TAC 
member Paul Borchick not being present, the minutes were unable to be approved.  A special 
meeting will be scheduled to complete the official business of the TAC. 
 
Old Business:
 
The TAC had planned to sign two letters giving their approval to two pieces of equipment 
from Brookville, but will do so the week of July 14. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m. A special meeting will be scheduled during the week of 
August 11, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


